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TRANSPORT UPDATE 

 

Dear Parent                                                                                                             19/8/20 

 

 

School transport will be up and running as normal from Tuesday 1st September.  

 

EA guidance advises that unless your child has sensory issues or is too young to be able 

to manage, all pupils should wear a face covering on school transport for their 

own safety and for the safety of others. School strongly recommends that you adhere to 

this guidance. 

 

Morning service will run as usual for yellow and blue buses. 

 

In the afternoon the yellow bus will leave school at 2.00 pm to allow our pupils to be 

dropped off before the bus collects pupils at Ballyhackett. The Ulsterbus service will run 

at 3.00 pm. Pupils will be supervised until they enter the blue bus. We have requested 

that Ulsterbus collects our pupils at 2.30 but this will not be confirmed until Monday 31st 

August. 

 

For our P7 pupils returning to school on Monday 24th August the yellow bus will be 

available for drop-off but pupils will have to make their own way home at 12.00 noon. If 

your P7 child needs to avail of this service, please ring the school office by 12.00 noon on 

Friday 21st August to confirm. The Ulsterbus service is not available next week as their 

EA contract does not start until 1st September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Donna Winters 
 

Donna Winters  (Principal) 

 

 

 

 
 


